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This photo was taken at 9pm on a Saturday night, just as I was getting ready to join a Q&A panel at an online conference hosted in Australia. The ability to share research at this conference is a direct result of COVID-19, as ordinarily the distance and cost would be prohibitive. I had pre-recorded a presentation, based on an MRes project I supervised. The whole project was completed online as it started during the initial lockdown. Data previously collected were analysed by the student, evaluating the responses from a redesigned vision test. This test was computerised, with smaller step changes in size of the pictures shown. The aim was to see if the responses were similar when the test was repeated by the same participants and if the variation between tests was reduced compared to a standard vision chart. Analysis showed that accuracy was improved with the new test.
